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Peru -- In October 2020, UPF-Peru used online technology for a variety of activities, including monthly 

meetings, appointment of 15 new Ambassadors for Peace, and the inauguration of the Peru chapter of the 

International Association of Academicians for Peace (IAAP). 

 

The launch of IAAP had 100 Ambassadors for Peace as participants and was watched online by over 

1,000 people. In addition, there were over 10,000 views of UPF-Peru's YouTube and Facebook pages in 

October. 

 

 


